
 Item #  

  Municipality of North Grenville 

  

To:  Council Meeting Date: April 29, 2024 

Subject: Contract Award – Curry Park Accessible Dock Report No: PRC-

2025-014 

Prepared by: Mark Guy, Director of Parks, Recreation and Culture 

 

Recommendation(s) 

 

THAT Council accept the recommendation to award project PRC 25-13 - Curry Park 

Accessible Floating Dock to Waterside Dock Systems. 

_________________________________________________ 

Executive Summary 

Purpose 

  To install a new, accessible dock at Curry Park. 

Key Findings 

 An Accessible dock at Curry Park was identified as a priority in the Waterfront 

Access Strategy. 

 The Accessible dock will provide access to the water for kayakers and canoers. 

 The dock will be installed by the Victoria Day long weekend. 

Financial Implications 

 Council approved $70,000 in the 2025 budget for supply and installation of an 

accessible dock at Curry Park. 

 

Background/Analysis 

Request for Proposal PRC 25-13 – Curry Park Accessible Floating Dock was issued on 

March 28, 2025 and closed on April 11, 2025. A site meeting was held on April 3, 2025 

at the site. 



Two companies submitted pricing:  

(1) Kehoe Marine Construction = $87,000 

(2) Waterside Dock Systems = $69,773.68 

Waterside Dock Systems meets all our requirements and is within budget. 

Relevance to Strategic Priorities 

Strategic Pillar Pillar #2 - A Strong, Connected, and Vibrant Community 

Goal Goal #2.2 - Promote a Healthy Lifestyle 

Key Action Action #2.2.3 - Implement the Parks, Recreation, and Culture (PRC) 
Master Plan 

 

Options and Discussion 

1. Approve the recommendation 

Financial Impact 

This item has been identified in the current budget:    Yes x   No □     N/A  

This item is within the budgeted amount:    Yes x    No □     N/A  

Staffing implications, as they relate to implementing Council’s decision on this matter, are 

limited to the existing staff complement and applicable administrative policies as 

approved by Council.   

Internal/External Consultation 

The RFP was advertised on the municipal website and through MERX. 

Communications 

There has been external communications with the Rideau Valley Conservation Authority 

about relocating the existing dock on the Kemptville Creek for fishing and leisure viewing. 

Attachments 

 None 

 

 

 


